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PARENT-TEACHER MEETINGS 
MGIMS reaches out to parents through parent-teacher meetings, and keeps them updated 
regarding the progress of their wards.  

Meetings with parents are held on the following occasions: 

1. During admission, on the first day of the Orientation Camp. Management members, 
Dean, and faculty address the joint meeting of parents. They brief them about the 
code of conduct and allay their anxieties about the safety and security of their wards 

2. During the Annual day, College Foundation day and, annual academic prize 
distribution ceremony and  convocation ceremony of the students, parents are invited 
to share the success of their wards 

3. Parents are free to contact teachers, hostel wardens and Dean at any time in person, 
online or on the phone. 

These meetings are conducted to hear the views of parents, to update them regarding the 
progress of their children, and also to make them aware of the changes in education and 
assessment methods as prescribed by different regulatory bodies. It gives a platform for 
parents where they can communicate openly with the teachers and authorities regarding 
their opinions on the institute. Other than the parent teachers meeting, Orientation Camp 
and Graduation ceremony are the functions where college authority and teachers get a 
chance to interact with the parents. 

Besides in person meetings, when there are academic issues, disciplinary issues or health 
issues, faculty, Dean or hostel wardens contact parents and keep them informed about their 
wards. 

This year, due to the pandemic situation, in person meetings could not be held. However 
parent feedback was taken online, especially when online classes were started and students 
went back home.  

 


